
Grads! The following must be complete before you will be given your tickets to prom:  

-All outstanding school fees paid  -Athletic uniforms returned  -Library books returned 

Mehar D got third and Rubin D got fourth place in the 2025 Canadian Wrestling Championships in Tsuut’ina 
Nation in Alberta last week.  

We also congratulate Rabia D and Jorawar D for participating. 

Hello ATS Parents!  Are you interested in joining the ATS PAC for the 2025/2026 school year? If so, please 
forward your name and the position you are interested in, to abbytradpac@gmail.com by May 2nd. 

Elections for these positions will take place at the next in-person PAC meeting on Tuesday, May 6, 2025 at 
ATS Library. The following positions are open: 

President/Chair  Vice President/Vice Chair  Secretary  Treasurer  DPAC   

 Thank you! -ATS PAC 

Homeroom Book Bingo has begun! Work together with your homeroom if you're in middle school, or your 
English class if you're in high school to complete a BINGO card. You fill in squares by reading books that 
meet each prompt on the BINGO card. If your class completes the whole BINGO card by the end of May 
you'll be entered in the prize draw where every student in the winning class gets an individual prize. There 
will be 4 winners - one each in grade 6, 7, 8, and high school. Ask your teacher about participating today! 

A reminder that spirit wear including club, leadership, or sports' team hoodies and shirts are only to be 
worn on Fridays. This includes Grad T-shirts. Students may wear Grade 8 Maroon Hoodies or Gray Grad 
Hoodies all school days. 

Congratulations to Team Sran for winning the ATS Intramurals Tournament. The final score was 30-28 and 
Parbdeep Sran led the team with 11 points and was the Game MVP.  

Grade 6s: Come out every week at lunch 
on Tuesday and Thursday from May 6 to 
May 20th for a dodgeball tournament 
between the grade 6 classes! 

Student Voice Conference: ATS students 
shared their work at school for the year 
and celebrated graduating members 

Come out grades 6-8 for a fun game of 
capture the flag with your friends on 
Tuesday, May 6th in the high school gym 
during the lunch outside period.  

2025 Summer School (Grade 9-12) 
Online application begins May 5.  Go to 
summerschool.abbyschools.ca  Deadline 
to register is May 30.  The Abbotsford 
School District’s Summer School pro-
gram offers full credit courses to stu-
dents who have not taken a course be-
fore, whose percentage level was below 
the recommended level of success, or 
who wish to receive advance credit.  

Make sure to follow the Titans 

Counselling Instagram for in-

formation about universities, 

volunteer opportunities, and 

more! 

ON THE HORIZON 

May 5 - 9 6/7s to Science in the Valley 

May 6 PAC Meeting 

May 8 Grade 8s to the Bandits Game 

May 9 SLO Late Start 

May 9 King Visit 

May 16 Non-Instructional Day 

May 19 Victoria Day - No School 

May 20 Tri-Traditional 3v3 Cup 

mailto:abbytradpac@gmail.com
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